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January 27, 2009 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
International Bureau 
445 12th Street S.W. 
Washington, DC   20554 
Attn: Ms. Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 
 
Attn.:   Satellite Engineering Branch 
 Satellite and Radiocommunications Division 
 International Bureau 
 
Re: E910548 3.7m Antenna 
 
Dear Secretary Dortch: 
 
SES Americom, Inc. has noticed that the 3.7m Global Star antenna that was applied to 
be added to Callsign E910548 in the August, 2007 modification application was 
incorrectly listed on the license as a 7.3m Global Star antenna (FCC File No. SES-
MOD-20070705-00893). SES Americom, Inc. is requesting that the license be reissued 
with the correct 3.7m antenna listed on the license. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 
David A. Barton 
Engineer, Ground Systems 
SES Americom, Inc.  
609-987-4133 


